## **Bucketts Radio Newletter**



May 2017

## What's Happening at Bucketts Radio?



Kids soccer under the Bucketts

Still going strong after all these years. Bucketts Radio is working towards constant improvements in our programming, coverage, and community involvement.

The major project since we started broadcasting in 2009 is to increase our transmission ablility to ensure that all of the Gloucester and surrounding region can pick us up on their radio.

Because of funding constraints, government permissions, the topography of the area, and ensuring that any infrastructure is sustainable, this project has needed ongoing investigation, investment and groundwork.

We are now closer than we have ever been to securing funding for a transmission tower on a property in Craven with solar power for sustainability and a high position for increased and improved radio signal for the region.

Currently we are putting together submissions for funding this project which we estimate to cost approximately \$95,000.

What we are asking from our supporters and listeners is to provide us with evidence of community support for the project by filling in our survey form or writing to us with a letter of support.

A special thanks to our current management committee who have been working hard to keep this project moving forward.

## Special points of interest:

- NEW VOLUNTEER ANNOUNC-ER, OWEN BITHREY, A HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT—HIS SHOW IS ON FRIDAY 2-3PM
- WANT TO SUPPORT BUCK-ETTS RADIO WITH SPONSOR-SHIP ANNOUINCEMENTS?
  EMAIL: SHAYNE ON

SUPPORT@BUCKETTSRADIO.COM.AU

Membe<mark>rship is still only</mark> \$12.00 per year

Membe<mark>rship is due on</mark> 1 July <mark>each year</mark>

## **New Announcers Needed**

All announcers at Bucketts Radio are volunteers and most are amateurs.

Bucketts Radio is a great place to start if you are interested in a career in radio.

Bucketts Radio is also a great place to come to if you are wanting a hobby and love playing your favourite music.

Bucketts Radio provides a safe and friendly place to express yourself and learn some new skills or hone rusty ones.

If you would like to have a go at radio announcing, we'd love to hear from you. Drop into the station on Monday between 1pm and 2pm or Saturday between 8am and 9am or contact us to make an appointment on 6558 2400 or email: support@buckettsradio.com.au

We look forward to meeting you.